APPOLOGIES TO
STANDARD OIL CO.

Our most sincere apologies to the Standard Ol
Company. who presented RurAL CAP with a check for
$5.000 to buy oil for Head Start programs in rural arcas

The caption under a picture in the October 17 issue
of TUNDRA TIMES mistakenly gave credit to another
otl company.

The picture clearly showed J.R. Sanders, Alaska
Division Manager, and C.D. Mims, President of Standard
O1l Western Operations, San Francisco, handing a check
toa RurAL CAP employe




